
                                                                                                                                                                      
 
 
 
 

                                                      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                  
 
 
 
 

COUGAR TRACKS 
MAY  2024 

 

 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 
CES Food Pantry 

8:30 – 3:30 
Available Daily 

 
APRIL 29th-May 

3rd 

Book Fair 

 
May 1st 

Arts & Academic 

Night 

6:00 – 7:00 pm 

 
May 6th – May 

10th 

Staff 

Appreciation 

Week 

 
May 7th 

Music Ensemble 

Field Trip to 

SAHS 

 
May 8th 

Early Release 

 
May 8th 

Spring Concert 

for Band & 

Chorus at SAHS 

 
May 13th 

Gr. 5 

Instrumental 

Field Trip 

 
May 17th 

Kindergarten 

Registration 

 
May 24th 

Planetarium 

 
May 27th 

No School 

 
May 29th 

Gr. 5 to SAMS 

 

 
 

APRIL   
Students of the Month 

 
Ryker LaBonte, Peyton Baker,  

Fiona McKechnie, Croix Kelley, 
Nova Archer, Lila Mack, Landon 

Samuels, Rosealie Anetti-Livingwater, 
1W, Jocelynn Atwater, Raelyn Judkins, 

Kevin Deane, James Vaughan,  
Gabriella Worcester, Avery Frati,  

Kyndall Koval,  

 
Congratulations 

 

 

          
We were so happy to have the Masons’ Bikes for 
Books program back at Canaan Elementary.  Over 
the past few month’s students have been reading 
in order to earn chances to win a new bike 
sponsored by the local Masons Lodge.  This year, 
thanks to the Masons, two students in grades K- 5 
won a new bike.  We would like to thank the 
Masons for their continued support with this 
program.  The following students were drawn as 
winners of a new bike: 

Malcolm Bolduc, Scarlett Wyman, Jax Alley, 
Alivia LePage, Tiger Haiss, Ezra Phair, Aleeah 
Anderson, Cael Carter, Calliope Hanley, Kodiak 
Haiss, Kate Celli, Hendrix Emrich 
Congratulations to all the winners; enjoy your new 
bicycles and remember to keep reading! 

 
 

 

MAY 
Principal’s Message 

     The month of May has us looking forward to warmer weather and blooming flowers. 
May also means spring assessments for all students.  Staff Appreciation will be 
celebrated the week of May 6-10th.  If you see any school staff, thank them for all they 
do! 
      Students in grades K-2 will be completing the NWEA and students in grades 3-5 will 
be completing the state Through Year Assessment.  In addition, the fifth graders will be 
taking the state Science test.  Coming to school well rested and on time is an important 
part of student success.   
     We will be hosting our annual Arts & Academic Night on Wednesday, May 1st from 
6-7 pm.  Every classroom has special activities prepared for you.  We can’t wait to see 
you. 
     The spring book fair will run the week of April 29 – May 10th.  This years’ fair is a buy 
one, get one and will be open the evening of our Arts & Academic Fair.  All forms of 
payment accepted. 
     This year our spring concert has a change: students in Band and Chorus from Canaan 
and Margaret Chase Smith School will perform together. The concert will be held on 
May 8th at the Skowhegan Area High School Auditorium beginning at 6:00 pm.   
     Kindergarten Screening will be held on May 17th for Canaan Elementary. Your child 
must be 5 years old on or before October 15, 2023  to register.  Please call the school 
for an appointment or questions at 474-3901. There will be no school on May 17th for 
current Kindergarten and Pre-K students due to screening.  
     The last day of school is scheduled for June 13th. This will be a half day. 

 

Follow us on FACEBOOK at

Canaan Elementary School. 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.

php?id=100092467663678

 


